
From: Jessica Cheung <jessicacheung119@gmail.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 11:10 AM 

To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 

Subject: Traffic Calming 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any links 

or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Members of Council,   

 

I am writing in support of Item 8.1.11 Traffic Calming on Carlton Road between 

Kennedy and McCowan. We are a family to two school age children and live in 

close proximity to the Carlton/Waterbridge Lane intersection. Vehicle speeds on 

Carlton are way too high for a local street lined with single family homes. The 

real-life operating speeds feel more like 60 – 70km/h and the road has curves and changes in elevation 

that make it difficult to see the many pedestrians, dog 

walkers, cyclist that use this road. Reducing speeds is a must to improve safety for the community. 

 

Please also continue to allow street parking on all parts of Carlton. We need that 

flexibility for the various service providers that serve an aging community. 

I agree with Staff’s recommended traffic calming design that will result in 

improved safety for residents living directly on Carlton Road, the local community and all road users of 

the corridor. 

 

Thank you,  

Jessica Cheung 


